	Decen	ıber	1,	201	4
--	-------	------	----	-----	---

Shawn Gordon

Re: FOIA 14-786

Dear Mr. Gordon:

I write to respond to your Freedom of Information request dated November 20, 2014, and received in my office on that date, in which you requested:

"1. The license agreement between the College of Business and Qualtrics, LLC. This agreement should be the document that permits a student, faculty or staff member to sign-up for a user account with Qualtrics at the website: http://www.qualtrics.com/academic-solutions/university-of-illinois-at-urbana-champaign

I expect this agreement is on file with the Office for Information Management in the College of Business.

- The license agreement between the College of LAS and Qualtrics, LLC. This
 agreement should be the document that permits a student, faculty or staff member to
 sign-up for a user account with Qualtrics at the website:
 https://illinoislas.qualtrics.com/ControlPanel/Register.php?BrandID=illinoislas
 I expect this agreement is on file with ATLAS in the College of LAS.
- 3. The license agreement between the College of ACES and Qualtrics, LLC. This agreement should be the document that permits a student, faculty or staff member to sign-up for a user account with Qualtrics at the website:

 https://illinoisaces.co1.qualtrics.com/ControlPanel/Register.php?BrandID=illinoisaces
 I expect this agreement is on file with the College of ACES Office of Research."

Records responsive to your request could not be located. The College of ACES welcomes working with you directly to provide further assistance. Please contact Angela Graham at (217) 244-2794 or kingdon@illinois.edu.

You have a right, under the law, to seek a review of this response by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) in the Office of the Attorney General. The PAC may be reached by phone at 217-782-1396, by email to publicaccess@atg.state.il.us, or by postal mail at the Public Access Bureau, 500 S. 2nd Street, Springfield, Illinois 62706. You also have the right to seek judicial review under section 11 of this Act.

If you have questions for our office, please contact 217-333-6400.

Sincerely,

Thomas P. Hardy Executive Director and Chief Records Officer